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FCA Illuminates 'Pentastar' Window To Honor Lee Iacocca

July 3, 2019,  Auburn Hills, Mich. - Fiat Chrysler Automobiles announced today it has lit the two-story “Pentastar”

window atop the Auburn Hills, Michigan, headquarters tower in tribute to the passing of Lee Iacocca, the former

Chairman and Chief Executive Officer of Chrysler Corporation. The window will remain lit until midnight, July 10, to

coincide with Iacocca’s funeral, which will take place at St. Hugo of the Hills Church in Bloomfield Hills, Michigan.

 
-###-

Additional information and news from Stellantis are available at: https://media.stellantisnorthamerica.com
 


